
Hello and welcome to 
the first Kellen Dance 
Academy newsletter!   
This is our first newletter to keep you up to 
date with everything that has been going on.  

We hope you will enjoy reading about all our fantastic events! 

 
 
 

 
 

 

Our cheer dancers had a fantastic time at the Durham Cheer Dance  
competition.  Everyone danced fantastically and we brought home an array 
of trophies.  A big well done to everyone, including our dancing mums!!   

June also saw our Medal Presentation.  Once again we were very proud of 
all the girls who took exams and achieved very good results. 

Special congratulations to Sophie Thomas who achieved the highest marks, 
Sianna Appleton for receiving the Star Award and Emily Smith on being 

awarded the Trevor Morgan Memorial Award. 
Thanks also to Chris and Jill for presenting our awards. 

Congratulations! 
 

Congratulations to the 3 
couples who have  
enjoyed learning their 
first dance for their  
weddings.  We wish them 
good luck on 
their special 
days. 



 

Coming up ! 
September and October 

 
 Monday 31st August Faith 

Supper at our Social  
       Sequence Dance night. 
 Friday 4th September Civic 

Theatre Practise for those  
involved  5-6pm Bowen 
Road. 

 Monday 7th September  
       Civic Theatre performance. 
 Friday 11th– Sunday 13th 

September ISDC Dance  
       Festival, Bridlington. 
 Friday 18th—Sunday 20th 

September Sequence 
Dance break.  The Crown 
and Mitre Carlisle. 

 Friday 2nd October start of 4 
week Adult Ballroom and  

       Latin course 6-7pm. 
 Saturday 3rd October Ellen 

and Kelly MCing at  
       Whitwick Social Dance  
 Sunday 4th October Butlins 

Inventive Dance  
       Competition 
 Sunday 18th—Tuesday 20th 

October Blackpool Dance 
Festival 

July saw our visit to the Bedford Hotel 
in Lytham St Annes.  Another fantastic 
visit full of good food, good dancing 
and good times.  Looking forward to 
our next visit in June 2016! 

Congratulations to our very 
own Kelly for completing the 
Darlington 10K in 48min.   
A fantastic run! 
Also a big well done to our  
other Kelly coming in under an 
hour.  Well 
done ladies! 

Tower Visit 
Kelly and Ellen had a lovely 
visit to the Tower Ballroom in 
Blackpool.  Dancing and   
afternoon tea the perfect  
combination! 
We definitely recommend a  
visit. 

Looking forward to seeing you all soon. 

Kelly and Ellen 
Check out the website for more details. 

www.kellendance.co.uk 


